
Report of the University Life Council to the Senate meeting of Feb 8, 2023. 

The ULC meeting took place on Feb 1st.  Seven members attended.  The group brainstormed to 
identify issues of campus life quality. Among these were concerns about bathroom 
maintenance to serve students adequately in the LC area, parking, plastics reduction, campus 
center food and prices as well as the 1844 room's suitability for important purposes such as 
recruitments.  The group will assess concerns of their constituencies and develop a prioritized 
list of issues.  Our next meeting is March 2nd. 


